Wednesday, April 3, 2019 at 12:12 PM

From: ICANN Global Support <noreply-globalsupport@icann.org>
Date: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 at 12:12 PM
Subject: Visa requirements for GDD Industry Summit
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Dear Domain Name Industry Stakeholder,

We have been notified by our conference partner, Thailand Convention &
Exhibition Bureau (TCEB) Meetings Incentives, Conferencing, and Exhibitions
(MICE), that most travelers will now need a business visa when entering Thailand
for the GDD Summit and/or related events in Bangkok.

Call To Action

As an extra precaution, please revisit visa requirements for your country and
ensure you obtain the proper documentation for attending a conference as we
believe the information has recently changed. Request a visa invitation letter from
ICANN here.

TCEB Partner


https://invitationletters.icann.org/

GDD Summit and DNS Symposium are considered conference partners of the
TCEB (Thailand Convention & Exhibition Bureau) and are listed on the TCEB
MICE Calendar:
https://www.businesseventsthailand.com/en/event-calendars/article/6
https://www.businesseventsthailand.com/en/event-calendars/article/7

Resources
Royal Thai Embassy
http://www.mfa.go.th/main/en/services/4908/15405-General-information.html

Local Thai Embassy or Consulate
http://www.thaiembassy.org/main/

It remains the responsibility of each attendee to understand the border entry rules
and to comply with them.

Best regards,

Cyrus Namazi

Senior Vice President, Global Domains Division
ICANN

To reference past registry operator communications please click here.
To reference past registrar communications please click here.
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